

## ARCHDIOCESE OF MIAMI

Office of the Chancellor

April 30, 2019 +St. Pope Pius V

Mr. Brian Lee 26238 Ryan Road Warren, MI 48091

Dear Mr. Lee,

In reply to the petition made on March 25th, 2019, it is my pleasure to inform you that Archbishop Wenski has granted permission for the apostolate *St. Paul Street Evangelization* to function *ad experimentum* in the Archdiocese of Miami for a period of 3 years from the date of April 30th, 2019. (Renewal date: April 30th, 2022).

Archbishop Wenski has established the Secretariat of Parish Life to oversee all ministries/apostolates. Since your apostolate falls under the purview of this office, he requests that you work closely with the Cabinet Secretary for Parish Life (currently Stephen Colella) in the implementation of this apostolate.

His Excellency sincerely hopes that the works of "St. Paul Street Evangelization" will assist many of the Christian faithful to answer the call to holiness of life, build up the local Church, and bring glory to Almighty God. He is deeply grateful for your service to the Archdiocese of Miami.

With kind and fraternal regards.

Sincerely in Christ,

Reverend Monsignor Chanel Jeanty

Chancellor

cc:

Stephen Colella Mary Ann Wiesinger